
CMA CGM to reopen its calls at Lafito, Haiti 
SERVICES UPDATES 

Aiming at keeping you informed about the situation in Haiti, CMA CGM is now 

able to accept new bookings to Lafito terminal with immediate effects. 

For Lafito imports via Kingston, Jamaica, the first vessel calling regularly at Lafito will 

be the M/V "CMA CGM ARICA" voyage 0CAERS1MA, ETA Lafito on May 30th, 

2024 

Stop bookings remains in place from and to Port au Prince until further notice.  

For the northern part of Haiti, CMA CGM will continue calling at Cap Haitien as usual. 

  

We continue to follow the situation closely in Port au Prince and will keep you 

informed. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your cooperation during 

this time.  

Do not hesitate to contact your usual CMA CGM teams for further information and 

assistance. 

 


